
PUBLIC NOTICE                                                November 2019 
Title VI Non-Discrimination Policy 

 
Yamhill County Transit Area respects civil rights 
Yamhill County and Yamhill County Transit Area (YCTA) operate equal opportunity programs 
without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, national origin, marital status or age in 
accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act, ORS Chapter 659A or other applicable law. For more 
information, contact the Transit Manager at 503-474-4910, or Text-to-Voice (TTY) Relay 711, or 
email: thompsonc@co.yamhill.or.us. 
 
Yamhill County Transit Area’s Title VI Policy Statement 
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 states: 
“No person in the United States shall, on the grounds of race, color, or national origin, be excluded 
from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or 
activity receiving federal financial assistance.” Yamhill County Transit Area is committed to 
complying with the requirements of Title VI in all of its programs and activities.  
 
Making a Title VI Complaint 
Any person who believes that they have been aggrieved by an unlawful discrimination practice under 
Title VI may file a complaint with Yamhill County Transit Area a county service district of Yamhill 
County.  For a complaint to be acted upon, it must be documented in writing with the complainant’s 
signature and address.  The initial complaint, whether verbal or written, should be directed to Yamhill 
County Transit Manager, 535 NE 5th Street, McMinnville, OR 97128, 503.474.4910 or email 
thompsonc@co.yamhill.or.us, within one hundred and eighty (180) days.  Forms are available on all 
YC Transit vehicles, and the YC Transit website www.YCBus.org. For translation or alternative 
formats please call 503.474.4910 or Text to Voice (TTY) 711. 
 
Mail:      Phone 503-474-4910 
Yamhill County Transit Area (YCTA) Transit Manager       
535 NE 5th St     Email:  thompsonc@co.yamhill.or.us 
McMinnville, OR  97128  
 
A complainant may also file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration: Office of 
Civil Rights, Attn: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building 5th Floor, TCR, 1200 New Jersey 
Ave., SE, Washington, DC 20590, or with The Oregon Dept of Transportation Office of Civil Rights-
MS 23, 3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE, Salem, OR 97302. 
 
If information is needed in another language, please call 503-474-4900 and the YCTA dispatcher will 
connect you with an interpretation service for information in customer’s native language.   
 

http://www.ycbus.org/

